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4 PLANNING PERFORMANCE FRAMEWORK (PPF) 2015/2016 – FEEDBACK (AN4-2017) 
 
This agenda note is to update Committee on the feedback report received from the Scottish 
Government on the Council’s 5th Planning Performance Framework (PPF) 2015/2016. 
 
The Scottish Government provides feedback to each local authority on their PPF each year.  This 
year the PPF was assessed against 15 key performance markers which graded the Council’s 
Planning Service during the 2015-2016 period and qualitative informal feedback was provided through 
“benchmarking” groups of planning authorities. 
A copy of the Dundee Planning Performance Framework 2015/2016 can be found at the following 
weblink: 
 
http://tinyurl.com/jrsqe4h 
 
The feedback report is very positive and highlights a number of key improvements that the council 
have undertaken over the past year.  All 15 of the key performance markers have been graded as 
green for highly performing under the “Red, Amber, Green” Assessment rating. 
 
The feedback recognised that the Council’s Planning Service was committed to continuous 
improvement and had delivered a high level of performance in aspects such as decision making 
timescales, early collaboration and for providing regular and proportionate advice.  It was recognised 
that the Council’s performance has led to quality development and engagement and contributed to the 
overall delivery of a high performing Planning service. 
 
 


